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IRIS bulletin 

August 27, 2019 

ASSET Lookup for IRIS 

 

This bulletin provides instructions to Bureau of Fraud Investigation staff, on the new OCSE tab 

in the Demographic screen, in IRIS.  The OCSE Report provides detailed information on any 

case with child support payments.  

 

 Staff will be able to view the following: 

• case number 

• client name  

• child name  

• respondent’s name   

• court approved payments to the client from the respondent/absent parent.   

 

 

Follow the steps below to view the OCSE Report screen: 

 

1. Click the “OCSE” tab in the Demographic screen.  
 

 
 

 

2. A popup window will appear.  Select “Open.”  
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3. The “OCSE Report” will open and staff can view this report. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding changes to IRIS reported in this bulletin, please contact Tom 

Toth at (929) 252-2284. 




